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Comments: Hello,

 

I am concerned about opening up 54,000 acres of National Forest Service land in the Ruby Mountains to oil and

gas development.  Our country needs to be protecting our forests for future generations, not scoping for their

exploitation.  I would just like to ensure that all wildlife, campgrounds, water systems, and local residents are

considered before destroying this National Forest Service land for monetary gain.

 

Thank you,

Sean


